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                                                                                                                            Monday April 26, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardians,  

My sincere gratitude to our Janet Lee community for working in partnership with the school team as we 
continue to prioritize student learning and wellbeing during this challenging time.   

A huge thank you to the school team for all  their efforts supporting a smooth transition to remote learning. 
While we look forward to being back together at school, when it is safe to do so, our team is committed to 
continuing to support students remotely. We know that remote learning can be challenging for families.  If 
you are having challenges, please connect with your child’s teacher.  Together, we can problem solve as 
needed.   

Below are some updates related to school operations during remote learning.  

ATTENDANCE 
If your child is going to be absent from remote learning, we would ask that you continue to enter your 
child’s absence in Safe Arrival. If your child is going to be absent from synchronous learning, but is plan-
ning to participate asynchronously, please communicate with your child’s teacher.  

SCHOOL CONTACT 
As you know, the school is currently closed to all teaching staff and students while teaching and learning 
are happening remotely.   Mrs. Harte and I  are also working remotely but come to the school  on a limited 
basis, as needed.  If you would like to get in contact with someone from the school, you can call the 
school phone number and leave a message. Mrs. Harte is  continuing to check messages on a daily  
basis. Alternatively, you can send an email to janetlee@hwdsb.on.ca.  This email is checked daily.   

SCHOOL COUNCIL  PRESENTATION  
Janet  Lee School Council, would like to invite families to a parent/guardian engagement opportunity. On  
Monday May 31,  from 7:00– 8:00 pm,  author, speaker, change and positivity expert Jane Enright 
will be offering a virtual presentation for our staff and school community!  Watch for a flyer coming your 
way in the next few weeks with more information and details on how to register! 

 
Stay safe and healthy! 

 

Mrs. S. Costa-Popovich 

Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


